
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 
 

 
 

 

 
Please take a look at the Spring Raring2go! Digital 
magazine that has some lovely ideas to enjoy the 

Springtime with your children. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Risbridger, 
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

Mrs Arora, Miss Lee, 
Mrs Mohamed 

 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

Class emails: 
Ladybirdclass13@gmail.com 

Butterflyclass014@gmail.com 

 
 

 
                                              Date: 27.05.2022 
 
 
 
 

 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk

/hillingdon/spring/ 

Looking for pond 

Life in our Discovery 

Garden! 

Lots of our children and 

families have been walking to 

school!   

Stay active and enjoy walking 

and keep safe over our half 

term holiday. 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

 
The children have enjoyed making 
their own flags and crowns in 
readiness for our Platinum Jubilee 
party today!  We will be enjoying 
some games and songs, a parade and 
delicious fruit salad. 
 
In Phonics we have been learning our 
new sounds ‘l’ and ‘j’  and how to 
write and recognise the letter. 
 
 
We have been tending to our Nursery 
Garden and planting spinach, 
tomatoes and potatoes.  Our 
strawberries are still looking very 
unripe but hopefully once we are back 
from the holiday we will be able to 
taste some. 
 
 

 
Next week is our half term holiday.  
We hope that all our families have 
some happy days with their amazing 
little ones who are all growing up so 
fast!  We, at Yeading Nursery are very 
proud of them all. 
 
Next term we will be taking the 
children on a short walk to our local 
park and playground.  We will let you 
know the date after the holiday. 
 
  

 

General Notices 

School returns on Tuesday 7th June for the start of Summer2. 
 
IMPORTANT: 
Please continue to take precautions against coronavirus to help keep the 
children and Yeading Community safe. Thank you in advance for your 
support. 
Health & Hygiene 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

Place 2Be have some fantastic resources written by experts covering a 

wide range of popular parenting topics. 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/   

 

Your donations for The Book Trust raised £272!                                         

 
                                          Thank you  
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